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             Foundation Homework      � HYPERLINK "http://www.cliparthut.com/homework-clip-art-clipart-wU2kF1.html" �� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.cliparthut.com/clip-arts/8/homework-clip-art-8747.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ����


Foundation homework will be topic based. Our first topic is ‘All about me’ so can you please talk about your family and how the children have grown and changed over the years. We would also like your child to bring in a baby picture from home to share with the class. 





Phonics/Number


After half term the Reception children will be bringing home a phonics book to practise letter sounds and formation with some key words and a number book. 





Reading


As reading will form a key part of the Foundation years Reception parents will be required to attend a ‘Reading Meeting’. During this meeting the Foundation staff will talk about how you can help your child with reading at home and your child will then be given their first book bag, reading record and reading book. We also encourage children to read for enjoyment and suggest sharing stories on a daily basis. Rochdale Library has a fantastic range of Early Years books.  
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Nursery Class


Apple/Pear Class: Mrs Sexton


Reception Classes


Cherry Class: Miss Blyth


Plum Class: Mr Kean








� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCPyFpoP55ccCFQLTFAodvq8M4g&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartsheep.com%2Ffree-reading-powerpoint-clipart%2FdT1hSFIwY0RvdkwzSmxZV1JwYm1jdWNIQndjM1F1WTI5dEwySmhibTVsY2w5eVpXRmthVzVuTG1kcFpnfHc9Njk1fGg9NDI1fHQ9Z2lmfA%2F&psig=AFQjCNG9R01H4aZrmKeEsfwahUJQw5GYFQ&ust=1441750419489477" ���





Welcome Back!!


Welcome back to a new term, we hope you have had a lovely Summer break!!





Our Nursery teacher is Mrs Sexton and our Reception teacher for Cherry class is Miss Blyth and Plum class Mr Kean. We also have lots of amazing teaching assistants; Mrs Murray, Mrs Bibi, Mrs Cummings, Mrs Ahmed, Mrs Miah, Miss Mandy, Miss Hudson and Mr Khan.  











Foundation Stage Autumn Newsletter








*** Please remember to wear full uniform with school tie and come to school every day and on time ***








Our Learning Environment





We are very lucky to have a fantastic indoor and outdoor learning environment. This enables our children to become independent, confident learners. Our outdoor area reflects our indoor area where we have different areas of the foundation stage for our children to engage in their learning.  
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Thursday 17th Oct


Reception Reading meeting 9.15am





Friday 18th Oct


School closes for half term











For your


Calendar





Foundation Stage Topic





This term our topic is ‘All about me’.


 


Understanding the World





We will be thinking about when we were babies and how much we have changed! This topic will also include how we move and the importance of eating healthily. We will also be starting brushing our teeth after our lunch. 


 


Phonics





We will begin our phonic sessions at 9am promptly – please ensure your child is here every day and on time as this can have a huge impact on their learning. 





Maths





We will be learning about numbers to 20 and beyond and exploring 2D and 3D shapes. 





Outdoor Learning


Our outdoor area encourages physical activity which our children particularly love as well as developing their learning in music and number. 


All children need to bring in a pair of wellington boots which is to be labelled with their name and kept on their coat peg.





The Reception children will be experiencing their first ‘Rafted Canoeing’ session with our outdoor team on Tuesday 8th October and Thursday 10th October. 


Look out for – 


Reception will be holding Phonics workshops during week 2 and 3 in Autumn 2 term. Parents will be invited to come and watch how we teach children to read and write, formation to be given during the Reading meeting.. 


On Thursday 17th October 2019 at 9.15am we will be holding our Parent’s Reading Meeting. All parents need to attend this session. 











                                                                                                 





Fruit Snacks





In the Foundation Stage the children will have access to milk and fruit every day. They can choose when they would like to have their fruit and milk within our snack bar. 








� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://images.clipartpanda.com/fruit-clipart-fruit-clip-art-3.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/fruit-clipart-free&h=236&w=340&tbnid=AQw9PFA3eYgUjM:&docid=KwUCm4Nj4fNKDM&ei=EwfuVYprhfNS2PGLkA4&tbm=isch&ved=0CFwQMygyMDJqFQoTCMrAx5v05ccCFYW5FAod2PgC4g" ���





If you have anything you wish to discuss with the foundation staff please make an appointment. You could also see staff after school when collecting your child.


Reception Parents evening – 


Monday 30th September


Tuesday 1st October


Make sure you book an appointment.








This term our Class Authors are


Eric Hill – Nursery


Martin Waddell – Reception 


Nursery will be reading the ‘Spot’ books and Reception are looking at the story


 ‘Peace at Last ’.
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Phone


01706 647923





Email:


office@greenbank.rochdale.sch.uk





         Website:


        www.greenbank.rochdale.sch.uk
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